
j Saving and Preserving Arts and Cultural Environments
I 1804 North Van Ness Los Angeles, California 90028
;

Telephone: 213/463-1629

30 October 1987

Linda Bayer
1406 Locust Ave.

Huntsvllie, Alabama 35801

Dear Linda

We are in the process of updating our files on the Ave Maria Grotto, and would be very grateful
for any assistance you could provide us.

Are there any recent references, sources, and/or contacts you could suggest that pertain to the
current status of the Grotto? Are ttiere any recent developments that you think would be helpful
for us to know? Have any films been produced on the Grotto? Are there any similar sites in the
process of being nominated to the National Register?

By the way, you may be Interested to know that a Bottle House in Kaleva, Michigan has been
recently listed on the National Register.

Thank you very much for your help. Seymour sends his best,

Sincerely,

Cynthia Pansing
Researcher
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